
This certifies that the 

New Jersey Lottery 
has been assessed by the World Lottery Association 

and is therefore deemed compliant with the

NASPL/NCPG Responsible Gaming 
Verification Standards

at the 

Sustaining Level
for the period of

March 2022 - December 2022

Keith S. Whyte
Executive Director, NCPG

David B. Gale 
Executive Director, NASPL


